
Steel Tank Institute/Steel Plate Fabricators Alliance – 2014 Safety Awards 

Every day without an injury is a day to celebrate                                                                                                                       
“the accident that never happened” 

 
... and there were many of those days last year, as acknowledged                                                                                   
on Saturday, April 25/15 through several safety awards presented to                                                                                                             
TFWG companies by the Steel Tank Institute/Steel Plate Fabricators                                                                                 
Alliance during their annual meeting at Hilton Head Island, South Carolina.  

The STI/SPFA sponsors the Safety Awards Program to acknowledge safe and healthy workplaces 
throughout its Member companies, and to recognize the employees who have worked to make 
this a reality. 

These awards are secondary to the well-being afforded our many employees through the 
success of our safety program, but they are “icing on the cake”.  

Our combined and continued efforts to work safe are of course beneficial to us all, enabling us 
to return safely to our families after fulfilling our workday obligations. 

The awards were as follows:  
 

 
TFWG companies that received STI’s  Safety Award of Excellence: 

Tarsco Inc. (Canada)  -  (21 months with zero recordable injuries) 
Tarsco (US) (shop & field)  -  (13 months with zero recordable injuries) 
Blastco Inc. - (23 months with zero recordable injuries) 
                                           
                                               *  *  *  * 

 
TFWG companies that received STI’s Safety Award of Achievement: 

Blastco Texas Inc. - (31.5% reduction in TRIR) 
Blastech (Canada) -  (54% reduction in TRIR) 
BIR (Canada) - (23.6 % reduction in TRIR) 
Total TFWarren Group - (28% reduction in TRIR) 
 
Congratulations everyone – and here’s to an even more successful 2015! 
 
Dan Milford – Corporate Director of H & S  
 

 

 


